
[image: ]






September 1, 2017 

Dear Rotarians!
It is time for us to start the process of selecting the future leadership of our District 6450 by calling for potential candidates for the District Governor, who will serve in Rotary Year 2010-21. 

There is a compilation of information about the expectations of serving on the District Website under Governance → Governor Nominating (http://www.rotary6450.org/content.aspx?page_id=22&club_id=931079&module_id=190865).  There is a description of the nominating process according to the District and Rotary International By-Laws along with links to other very helpful documents.

Everyone in the District should consider Rotarians you might know who would be great leaders to serve our District and could inspire all of us current Rotarians, and those yet to join us, to be actively engaged in Rotary. The minimum qualification for a Rotarian in good standing to serve as a District Governor is to have served as a Rotary Club President for at least a year. However, there are a number of leadership qualities that will make a potential candidate a good leader of leaders as District Governor, from strong organizational experience, to good communication skills plus an ability to embrace technology.

Sometimes people may not realize the gifts they themselves poses, so we encourage Rotarians to think of themselves as potential candidates as well. It is not necessary to have a “sponsor” to be nominated, so self-nomination works.

It is necessary to complete the Governor-Nominee Form, get it endorsed by their Home Club (which includes a signature by the Club Secretary) and submit it directly with a resume to PDG Ron Broida, Chair of the 2010-21 District Governor Nominating Committee at govoron@rotary6450.net.
The deadline for the submission of this form is Monday, November 10th, 2017 at 5:00 pm.

The Nominating Committee and I sincerely thank you for your assistance in this critical process. As many Governors before me have attested, serving this District as the Rotary International District Governor is a tremendous honor and privilege, which has afforded me immeasurable personal and professional growth. It is definitely an experience I wish more Rotarians could have first-hand, as it exposes one to the immensity of what Rotary does on so many levels, and has further committed me to our motto of Service Above Self. If you’ve ever thought about serving as Governor, I would highly encourage you to turn in an application. 

In Rotary Service,


Ron Broida
Past District Governor, 2016-2017
Chair - 2020-2021 District Governor Nominating Committee
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